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Nicola Parr of the Solano County Office of Education  
Receives the Solano County Behavioral Health School Provider Hero Award  

The Solano County Department of Health and Social Services nominated Solano County Office 
of Education’s Director of Student and Program Support Nicola Parr for their Behavioral Health 
School Provider Hero Award. She will be recognized during the 4th Annual Mental Health Month 
Celebration on Saturday, May 12th from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at 1234 Empire Street in Fairfield, 
California. “We are thrilled that our very own Nicola Parr is receiving this well-deserved 
recognition. Nicola exemplifies our guiding principles of leadership, collaboration, and support. 
She is a true advocate for putting students’ needs first. The Solano County Office of Education is 
student centered in our efforts and we take great pride in providing a variety of services based on 
the needs of our students and their families,” says Solano County Superintendent of Schools Lisette 
Estrella-Henderson.  

The Solano County Office of Education Student and Program Support Department facilitates and 
synchronizes services for homeless and foster students throughout Solano County. They provide 
training to implement the Positive Behavior Intervention and Supports (PBIS) initiative for school 
districts throughout Solano County, regularly collaborate with the Solano County Behavioral 
Health Department to coordinate provisional counseling services for students under the Mental 
Health Services Act (MHSA), and offer Positive School Climate services which includes social 
emotional learning support to students throughout Solano County.  

For more information about services provided by the Solano County Office of Education please 
contact Gethsemane Moss at 707-399-4429 or GMoss@solanocoe.net.  
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